
                                       

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Closure of Chinatown Food Street on 1 May 2013 

 
 

25 April 2013 - The Singapore Tourism Board (STB) would like to inform the public 

that the Chinatown Food Street (CFS), located on Smith Street, will be closed from 1 

May 2013 to make way for renovations. As a result of this closure, shophouse units 

9 – 29 and 37 – 41 will be affected. All other units will remain operational. 

 

Smith Street will continue to be open to traffic until further notice. 

 

The revitalisation of CFS is part of STB and Chinatown Business Association’s efforts 

to ensure that the precinct remains attractive and relevant in today’s context.  The 

renovation and subsequent operation of CFS will be undertaken by Select Group Ltd. 

Visitors can look forward to a newly refurbished CFS in Q4 2013.  

 

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Li Yuemin 
Manager, Communications 

Singapore Tourism Board 

Tel: 6831 3905 
Email: li_yuemin@stb.gov.sg 

 

Ms. Chloe Sng  
Senior Marcom Manager  

Select Group Limited  

M: +65 9299 6266  
E: chloesng@select.com.sg 

 

 

Or the STB Media Hotline: +65 9011 2071 

 

About the Singapore Tourism Board 

The Singapore Tourism Board (STB) is a leading economic development agency in 
tourism, one of Singapore’s key service sectors. Known for partnership, innovation 
and excellence, STB champions tourism, making it a key economic driver for 

Singapore. We aim to differentiate and market Singapore as a must-visit destination 

offering a concentration of user-centric and enriching experiences through the 
“YourSingapore” brand.  
 

For more information, please visit www.stb.gov.sg or www.yoursingapore.com 
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About Chinatown Business Association 

Chinatown Business Association (CBA) is set up by a group of passionate Chinatown 
stakeholders drawn from a cross-section of business leaders, grassroots leaders, 
Chinese clan associations, hoteliers, hawkers, retailers, and more. We are a non-

profit organisation serving and promoting the business and community interest of 
stakeholders in Chinatown.  

 
For more information, please visit http://www.chinatown.sg. 

 

About Select Group Limited  
Listed on the SGX-Catalist, Select® has been the leading food service provider to 

people from all walks of life in Singapore for 20 years. The Group, led by Managing 
Director, Mr Vincent Tan, and his team of professionals, manages thousands of 
dedicated staff trained in all aspects of the food service industry. With extensive 

experience in the F&B industry, the Group has established a substantial brand 

presence in events catering and institutional catering, as well as Thai casual dining 
and food courts in Singapore.  

 

To increase its variety of offerings, the Group has also ventured into Chinese fine 

dining, Hong Kong desserts, quick service restaurants and themed food courts. 
 

For more information, please visit www.select.com.sg. 

 
 

 


